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Friday 22nd September 2017
Staff Professional Development Day
NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS.

Monday 19th October  2017
First day of Term 4
STUDENTS COMMENCE AT NORMAL 
TIME.

Monday 23rd  unt il Friday 27th 
October 2017

*Book Fair 

IMPORTANT DATES NOTES COMING HOME THIS WEEK 

We thank you Lord, for this term.  For the challenges, the 
successes, and the mistakes from which we have learnt. 

God of the ordinary be with us as we spend our time with 
family and friends. 

Give us strength and courage to do what is right: to be 
witnesses of our faith. 

Help us to be a practical Christian these holidays, to 
appreciate what others do for us, to give time and effort 

to help others.  To be peacemakers in our family. 

Keep us safe in our activities; give us good rest and good 
fun. Bring us back refreshed and ready for a new term. 

We thank you for our classmates, teachers, parents and a 
community that cares for us. 

May we always be conscious of you in our lives. 

Amen 

Look ing Back  ?  Look ing Forward 

Thank you for your 
stickers.  

We have collected:

 8280 Point s

as at 21 September 2017

This offer has now 
closed.

Eldest child:

*  Today Magazine



Yesterday students in Years 4-6 spent time with Father Frank as he brought the Jubilee 
Cross, which is travelling parishes of Victoria to our school. We processed into school, 
listened to a Gospel reading and wrote prayers of petition before each students had a 
chance to touch the cross and have a quiet moment of prayer. 

Jubilee Cross 





Thank you to all families who have returned their Spellathon money.  All up we raised $2,930.90. 

Please see below the children who collected the most sponsorship from each year level:

Prep Koul   = $240.00 Year 4 Felix K = $140.00

Year 1 Ella K = $300.00 Year 5 Isabella K = $30.00

Year 2 Cooper M = $76.00 Year 6 Alana G = $67.50

Year 3 Summyr M = $50.00

Prizes will be handed out during the first assembly for each Learning Group in Term 4.

FOOTY DAY

The grand total of $221.60 was raised today from our Footy Day.  It was great to see so much 
colour and different sports represented and a fantastic way to wind down for the end of term, 
after an eventful week.


